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Please attend the Community Preservation Committee’s (CPC) Public 
Hearing on Thursday, December 4, 2014 in Cordaville Hall (Senior 
Center), 9 Cordaville Road; Southborough, MA at 7:00 PM 
 
At the Public Hearing we will collect input from the general public as 
part of the CPC’s evaluation of community preservation needs for 
Southborough.  An overview of the Community Preservation Act and 
the process to apply for CPA funds will be presented. 
 
Please come with your specific project ideas and overall needs for 
community preservation in Southborough.  If you cannot attend this 
meeting, please email your CPC project ideas to 
southborocpc@gmail.com 
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